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I am writing to strongly oppose HB 3076. It clearly violates the Supremacy clause of 

the US Constitution. Firearms are federally regulated and not in the purview of the 

State. It will most certainly be challenged by the federal government and a 1st year 

law student would easily rule this unconstitutional. Further, this bill would cause small 

gun stores to close, leaving only the big box stores. Thousands of Oregonians out of 

work. Stop the gun grab. The People will not tolerate tyranny by the Marxists in 

Salem. 


